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KySTE Conference 
March is the month of this conference.  KySTE is expecting over 2,000  
educators from across the state.  Bellevue will be represented by myself and 
Emma Barrett.  We are looking forward to learning and sharing as much as we 
can to help our district! 

  
Technology Plans 

It is that time again to start our tech planning.  I am working with Mrs. 
Middleton and building leadership to create our next plan! 

 
 

Staffing 
I am submitting approval to hire a seasonal employee to work with the Tech 
Team this summer. This help will be needed with the number of projects that 
we have in the pipe, as well as the need to get the schools back on track after 
construction wraps up this summer. 
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